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SPRING ARTS SPLASH 

The 4th Annual York Campus Spring Art Splash, held on April 

29th, featured student work from various studio art courses in 

drawing, painting, 2D-design, 3D-design, jewelry, and digital 

photography, as well as a concert from the HACC York Singers 

and an open mic event with student poetry.  

The Arts are ALIVE in York! 
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COUNSELING SERVICES 

Ashley C. and Alexsandria P. were among those who 

took a “time out” in the hustle and bustle leading up to 

finals.  Students, faculty, and staff made approximately 

112 pounds of all-natural playdough.  During live 

cooking demonstrations, counselors encouraged students 

to think about how they can destress and talked about 

importance of paying attention to their overall wellbeing.  

Students were provided with bags of playdough to take 

home and challenged to think about other ways they can 

keep their children occupied while they hit the books.  

Adult coloring pages were also available to students.  

Didn’t get a chance to participate?  Here’s the recipe: 

Homemade Playdough 

3 cups of flour    1 ½ cup of salt 

3 cups of water   9 dessert spoons of cooking oil 

6 teaspoons of cream of tartar  Food coloring, as desired 
 

Mix all ingredients, except food coloring. Add food coloring.  Keep mixing until lumps have been blended.   

 

Put the mix in a sauté pan and cook it slowly over a medium heat, stirring continuously. Take it off the heat when 

dough starts to come away from the side of the pan.   

 

Remove the dough from the pan (very hot) and knead it on a hard surface/place mat. It will be messy/goopy at 

first, but keep working at it and it will congeal.   

 

Let cool and then store in a sealed container/bag.  Does not need refrigeration.   

 

HOW SWEET IT IS        

Congratulations to Kathy Loraw, 

administrative specialist to the associate 

dean, Academic Affairs, who graduated 

from the Giant Center in Hershey on 

Thursday, May 12.  Kathy graduated 

from HACC with highest honors with 

an Associate of Arts in Business 

Management. 
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NEW TOOLS AVAILABLE TO PROMOTE “YOUR” COLLEGE  

At HACC, every employee is encouraged to be a brand ambassador and share the great opportunities we offer 

to students and communities. A brand ambassador is someone who represents an organization and its brand in a 

positive, healthy way. Brand ambassadors live and breathe the organization, understand its mission and educate 

others about the organization’s offerings. 

The Office of College Advancement (OCA) is excited to provide more tools to be a brand ambassador and help 

share HACC’s story! Now available under the OCA channel of myHACC is the YOUR Branding Guide 

Toolkit that includes: 

 OUR Branding Guide Toolkit Tips for Success: You will find: 

o Tips to help ensure a smooth and successful discussion during scheduled and/or non-scheduled 

visits 

o A link to an online form to order promotional materials  

o An elevator speech guide 

 Promotional Tools Order Form: This online form allows you to order an information card and/or 

promotional program brochures. We encourage you to use these materials to educate current and future 

students about HACC and the programs we offer. This enhancement replaces the Back to Our Roots 

form.  

 “Brag about HACC” PowerPoint: This is a PowerPoint presentation with fun facts and important 

information about HACC. We encourage you to use the slides that are relevant to you and the audience 

with whom you are speaking. You may remove those slides that do not apply. The slides include talking 

points to assist you with your presentation. It will be updated quarterly, so please continue to check the 

OCA channel and download the most up-to-date version.  

 YOURS Branding Tip Sheet: The document includes six tips for incorporating the College brand into 

your work, including content writing for the website.  

 Document Templates: The templates are available for you to develop marketing materials, such as 

fliers, brochures or posters, targeted to current students and employees.  

Supportively YOURS, we hope you find these resources helpful as you speak to organizations and individuals 

about HACC.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

The York campus annual summer “picnic” will take place from 11:30 – 1:00 on Thursday, June 23 in the 

Arthur J. Glatfelter Community Room. We will enjoy a pot luck lunch so please bring your favorite 

summer dish to share! Hot dogs and beverages will be provided!  

Please plan to join this time of fun with your co-workers. There may even be a bit of entertainment – you 

don’t want to miss it! 

https://www.hacc.edu/OCA/
http://www.hacc.edu/PromotionalTools/index.cfm
http://www.hacc.edu/PromotionalTools/BrochureRequest/index.cfm
http://pr.athacc.com/SkiGram43_12222014.pdf
http://pr.athacc.com/SkiGram43_12222014.pdf
https://apps.hacc.edu/hacc_forms/E56hy9/openform.cfm?FID=3414
https://apps.hacc.edu/hacc_forms/E56hy9/openform.cfm?FID=2815
https://apps.hacc.edu/pr_templates/
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Photo: Left to right back row: Dr. Ski, Irvin Clark, Margie Mattis, Laurie Bowersox, Victor Ramos, Shannon Harvey, Kenneth 

Shutts. Front row: Students, Prity Das-Harrisburg, Nicole Gallagher-York, Lindsay Herr-Lebanon, Laura Noll-Lancaster, Nathan 

Tasker-Gettysburg, Matthew Williama-Virtual/York  

STUDENTS PARTICIPATE IN PANEL DISCUSSION  

York campus students Nicole Gallagher and 

Matthew Williams (representing Virtual) 

participated in a student panel discussion 

during the HACC Foundation Board retreat 

on May 10, 2016. Nicole and Matthew joined 

student representatives from each campus to 

discuss the importance of scholarships.  

  

 

 

 

 

BOOKSTORE NEWS 

Greetings from the HACC York Bookstore. It’s beginning to heat up outside with the summer quickly 

approaching! Here at the HACC York Bookstore things are starting to heat up as well with our store’s exciting 

new renovations. YES, we are expanding! We will nearly double in size when we acquire the classroom 

adjacent to us. During the bookstore’s renovations we will still be open to staff and students for all their 

bookstore needs. Please excuse the dust and noise while the contractors work through the next few months to 

revitalize the bookstore. Despite the mess the bookstore staff are thoroughly dedicated to providing excellent 

customer service, as this is part of our mission. Thank you for your patience during this time.  

Whether it is textbooks, snacks, electronics, or clothing, amongst other services you are seeking…the HACC 

York Bookstore is always here to help!! The bookstore staff would like to wish staff and students a very 

enjoyable summer! 
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TUTORING AND TESTING UPDATE 

  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday, May 13, 2016, the 

Writing Center said good bye and 

good luck to Rocky Allinger. On 

Monday, May 16th, Rocky started 

her new position as coordinator of 

instructional design at the 

Harrisburg Campus. 

Congratulations, Rocky! We will 

miss you! 

So now when you go down to 

the Writing Center in Cytec 

130, you will see Dan 

Houloose’s sunny face!                                                                                 

And what’s happened to Dan’s 

old office in Leader 103, you 

ask? Well, that’s where you’ll 

now find Cathy Rosenkrans!  

And, yes, Randa is STILL 

in the Test Center! 

HACC YORK PROUD 

                    

Congratulations to York campus 

student Joanna Stratus, (above) who 

received a Bucknell scholarship to 

study computer science.  

Congratulations, also, to our associate 

dean of academic affairs, Liz Dunn 

(below) for winning the NISOD award 

on May 28th in Austin, Texas.  The 

NISOD Excellence Awards recognize 

and celebrate contributions and 

achievements individuals make at their 

institutions.  

         


